ST. sahag and St. MESROB ARMeENIAN ChuRrch

The Reverend Paree Metjian, Pastor

March 21, 1989

Diocese of the Armenian Church
of America

630 Second Avenue

New York, New York 10016-4885

Attention: Mr. Noubar Kapelian

Dear Mr. Kapelian:

Enclosed find hopefully all the information that was ommitted
when the report was sent last week. Sorry for any inconvience
that was caused.

I also wish to thank you for any consideration that will be
given to expediting certification of the newly-elected Parish
Council members as quickly as possible. I am going or vaca-
tion next week and when you call the office my stand in will
be Miss Betty Boyajian and the message can be given to her.

Thanks again.
Cordially

Pz | focparcans

Zabelle Zarmanian
Administrator

630 CLOThIER ROAD WYNNEWOOD, PA. 19096 215-642-4212




